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Austin ISD Launches New Website for Potential Bond
Investors.

AUSTIN, Texas, June 14, 2023 /PRNewswire/ — Austin Independent School District (Austin ISD)
today announced its new website for financial information, AustinISDInvestorRelations.com. The
new site, created in partnership with BondLink, will make the district’s financial information more
readily available for the community and potential bond investors, in preparation for Austin ISD’s
upcoming bond sale.

In November 2022, Austin voters overwhelmingly approved Austin ISD’s $2.4 billion bond package,
the largest ever in Central Texas. Bond projects will modernize Austin schools and increase security
for students and staff.

Austin ISD is the eighth-largest school district in Texas, serving over 73,000 students in 116 diverse
school communities. It is also the first district in the state of Texas to have a AAA rating, the
strongest possible, from two separate rating agencies: KBRA and Moody’s. The AAA rating indicates
the lowest risk of default. It also ensures that Austin ISD will get the lowest interest rates when
taking on debt, which saves taxpayers money.

“Austin ISD is committed to credit quality and strong relationships with our investors and our
community,” said Eduardo Ramos, Chief Financial Officer at Austin ISD. “Through the launch of our
new investor relations website with BondLink, we aim to communicate directly with more investors
and maintain transparency with our community, while finding new opportunities to enrich our
students’ education.”

BondLink, the cloud-based investor relations and debt management platform for the municipal bond
market, helps issuers like Austin ISD provide a single location for accessing data and documents
detailing their financing programs’ credit features. BondLink collaborates with other school districts
across the U.S., including Ft. Worth Independent School District (TX), and Washington Elementary
School District (AZ)

Colin MacNaught, CEO and co-founder of BondLink, expressed his enthusiasm for the partnership,
saying, “Austin ISD is setting a great example for financial transparency for school districts across
the country. Through this collaboration, we look forward to working closely with their finance team
to enhance their investor relations strategy. Other ISDs can take note of this leadership and start
thinking about how they can elevate their finance programs, particularly in today’s choppier
market.”

For more information about the Austin ISD’s new transparency initiative and upcoming bond sales,
please visit AustinISDInvestorRelations.com.
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